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Proposed Change to KCOM Reference Offer for the 

Provision of Leased Lines and Ethernet Services 

Under clause 13.4 of the KCOM Reference Offer for the Provision of Leased Lines and 

Ethernet Services (the Agreement), KCOM wishes to initiate a general review of the 

Agreement for the purposes of clause 13.1(f) of the Agreement, to bring the Agreement up to 

date and in line with KCOM’s other Wholesale Reference Offers.  

Please take this as service of the review notice on 1 October 2023 (the Notice) for the 

purposes of clause 13.4 of the Agreement. We are, however, issuing the Notice in advance of 

the three month window for issuing the Notice commencing on 1 October 2023, in order to 

allow CPs as much time as possible to review the proposed amendments. 

Accompanying this notice, you will find: 

• A ‘Revisions and Rationale’ document, setting out a complete list of KCOM’s proposed 

amendments and the rationale for each; 

• A tracked change copy of the updated Contract; 

• A clean copy of the updated Contract; and 

• Tracked change and clean copies of the updated schedules that supplement the 

Contract. 

  

We are proposing to run an initial feedback session for CPs between 10-11 a.m. on Thursday 

5 October. You can register to attend the feedback session via the registration link. If there 

are any specific points you wish to be discussed during the feedback session, please forward 

them to Jody.Horth@kcom.com in advance of the session. 

 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/Kk1glAqbdECpuIjxei6GyA,GXg5BOs760WzZxB2Ppz7kA,9b07E52QZ0iTBfGliGtW9g,c2IRaTY7H0icHORfkcZCnw,QHYY4rCzWkyJG4eX5vYBRw,29qAtRFNsEqSuSm2ntdfGg?mode=read&tenantId=94604d2a-9b0a-4074-a9b8-88f17a2e86c8
mailto:Jody.Horth@kcom.com

